
Superintendent Training 
 

The Spring superintendent training will take place in April, 2025 and will be 
held virtually.  The date has not been firmed.  If you are a new 
superintendent, you must attend both the morning and afternoon sessions. 
If you have attended the morning session previously, you need only to 
attend the afternoon session as it applies to you. 

To register, email Martin Fuhr at martin.fuhr@maryland.gov In the subject 
line in ALL CAPS write “SUPERINTENDENT TRAINING”. In the body of 
the email include your name, operator certification number, email address, 
and whether you are taking the water or wastewater training. Also indicate 
if you will be attending both the morning and afternoon sessions, or only 
the afternoon training. This training does not count toward any continuing 
education requirement. 

 

 

 


